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This is in regards to Oregon House Bill 3647. It states on the info page for this bill 

that this of the date of the meeting, but it is not listed on your form. I support gas 

stations needing to list prices on signs visible from the road. The argument that 

people use apps to find prices is ridiculous. I’ve never used an app to find prices. I 

look for signs as I’m driving. Not showing prices is an unfair and predatory practice.  


